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KANSAS MILK PRODUCTION 

 

MANHATTAN, Kan. January 24, 2024 - Milk production in Kansas during December 2023 

totaled 354 million pounds, up 1% from December 2022, according to the USDA's National 

Agricultural Statistics Service. The average number of milk cows was 176,000 head, 1,000 head 

more than December 2022. Milk production per cow averaged 2,010 pounds. 

 

Access the National publication for this release at: 

https://usda.library.cornell.edu/concern/publications/h989r321c 

 

Find agricultural statistics for your county, State, and the Nation at www.nass.usda.gov 
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